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Spring	is	here,	and	the	itch	to	get	outside,	enjoy	the	sunshine,	and	breathe	some	fresh	air	is	growing	
stronger	in	everyone.		Noble	Trails,	Inc.	has	the	perfect	opportunity	to	get	outdoors:	the	Inaugural	Fishing	
Line	Trail	5K	Run/Walk. 
The	5K	Run/Walk	will	be	held	on	Saturday,	April	29,	2017,	with	registration	and	check-in	opening	at	7:00	
am,	and	the	race	starting	at	8:00	am.		The	race	will	begin	at	the	Gene	Stratton	Porter	State	Historic	Site	in	
Rome	City.		After	a	section	following	local	roads,	the	route	will	enter	the	Fishing	Line	Trail	to	travel	back	to	
the	finish	line	at	Gene	Stratton	Porter. 
Awards	will	be	given	for	the	overall	male	and	female	runners,	and	for	the	top	three	male	and	female	
finishers	for	each	age	group,	from	youths	to	seniors.		Walkers	will	leave	immediately	following	the	runners.		
And,	in	case	your	feet	grow	weary,	Noble	Trails	will	make	the	rounds	to	pick	up	those	who	need	a	break. 
Registration	is	open	at	www.nobletrails.org.		Registration	fees	are	$15	for	pre-registration	payments	and	
$20	for	registering	on	the	day	of	the	event.		All	proceeds	go	to	the	development	of	more	sections	of	the	
Fishing	Line	Trail. 
For	those	who	want	to	learn	more	about	Noble	Trails,	there	will	be	a	meeting	at	Parkview	Noble	Hospital	in	
the	Hunter	Room	on	Wednesday,	April	19,	2017	at	7:00	pm,	to	give	you	an	update	on	the	progress	of	the	
Fishing	Line	Trail.		Noble	Trails	has	accomplished	a	lot,	but	there	is	still	work	to	do	to	complete	the	trail.	For	
those	willing	to	help,	a	fund	drive	for	the	Fishing	Line	Trail	will	kick-off	with	the	5K	run/walk	on	Saturday,	
April	29.		Learn	more	about	the	fund	drive	at	the	meeting.	 
So	mark	your	calendar	for	April	19,	and	pre-register	for	the	5K	on	April	29.		Start	training	now.		Visit	the	
Fishing	Line	Trail	to	condition	yourself	for	the	event.		And	above	all,	enjoy	the	Fishing	Line	Trail. 
 
For	more	information	on	the	Inaugural	Fishing	Line	Trail	5k	Run/Walk,	contact	Terry	Gaff,	Race	Chairman,	at	
gaff.terry@gmail.com	or	voicemail	at	260-242-1100. 
Noble	Trails,	Inc.	is	a	501(c)3	non-profit	organization	dedicated	to	improving	the	quality	of	life	for	residents	of	
Noble	County	through	trail	development. 
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